
TOM CONNALLY, TEXAS 
CHAIRMAN 

Dear Amon: 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RELATIONS 

February 21, 1952 

I have just learned of your illness. 
I trust that you are much improved by this time 
and that you will soon regain your usual good 
health. 

With kind personal regards, I am 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas. 


